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Dear Parent / Carer  
 
RE: We Can Grow Project - Y4CJO  
 
 
As you are aware, our school is very lucky to have fantastic outdoor space, including an orchard 
and its own Garden of wellbeing and Inspiration.  
After the Easter break, in collaboration with Mr England and We Can Grow, your child will be 
taking part in a fun educational project Vegetable Growing Programs for Children | Education 
(wecangrow.co.uk)  
The project will introduce the children to the wonders of growing vegetables.   
We Can Grow will come in to school every Tuesday to work with the children and Mr England.  
To take part, your child should wear his/her normal uniform. However, please send your child 
with an old pair of shoes, which will remain in school and be changed into for the session. As 
the weather gets warmer, if any further clothing is required, we will let you know.   
Y4 children not taking part in the project this academic year, will be given the opportunity in 
Y5.  
  
Thank you for your support.  
  
Kind regards  
  
Emma Levers  
  
 
Head of School  
 

https://wecangrow.co.uk/education
https://wecangrow.co.uk/education

